
Hoblin of Hunt Corp. represents tenant, LICF, in 2,150 s/f
lease
February 10, 2014 - Long Island

According to Hunt Corporate Services, Inc., Long Island Community Foundation (LICF) has leased
2,150 s/f of office space at 900 Walt Whitman Rd. John Hoblin, senior managing director at Hunt,
exclusively represented the tenant in the lease negotiations. The landlord, Huntington Office Center,
LLC, was self-represented.
"We required a more centralized location since the donors and those we serve are in both Nassau
and Suffolk Counties. The Melville area was a perfect fit," said David Okorn, executive director,
LICF. 
Hoblin said, "We worked with the LICF for over a year, helping to analyze their needs, giving them a
wide range of alternatives, and finally working with the Huntington Office Center to secure the
foundation's new home." 
The LICF is a non-profit, charitable organization that connects donors with the full spectrum of
charitable organizations within the Long Island community. In 1978, The New York Community
Trust, one of the nations' oldest and largest community foundations, established a Long Island
division to provide Nassau and Suffolk County residents with an economical alternative to a private
foundations or a commercial gift fund. LICF provides personalized and responsible philanthropic
advisory services and financial stewardship to make giving meaningful, effective and easy for
donors with the ultimate goal being to provide the stewardship that donors deserve and to ensure
that their assets are invested and distributed wisely, whether to the arts, education, health, human
services, or the environment.
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